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July 28th, 2025
Suspicious Person
UPDATE: THE SUSPECT HAS BEEN TAKEN INTO CUSTODY

University Police are investigating a suspicious incident involving an individual a who
was observed loitering outside the Osprey Hall residence building.

In the early morning of Sunday, July 27, 2025, the subject pictured below was seen
outside Osprey Hall, behaving suspiciously. Officers located the individual, who fled
and evaded apprehension after an extensive search. The suspect has been identified
but remains at large. University Police have pending criminal charges against the
suspect. Should you see this person or have additional information, please contact
the University Police at 727-873-4444

As a reminder, for your safety, never allow a stranger to follow you into a secure
building. Direct the person to use their access card or to ask for staff or police
assistance.  Stay alert and aware of your surroundings and promptly report
suspicious behavior to campus police.

Remember See Something Say Something. For additional information or other
assistance please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444 or at stp-
police@usf.edu
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